
Minutes of meeting 

A meeting of institutional pharmacovigilance committee

was held on 23/08/2016 at 3.30 pm in college council room of GMC, 

Surat. All members of committee remain present. During this meeting 

Dr. R. Dixit, Dean, GMCS welcome all members and explained the global 
importance of pharmacovigilance. 

Dr. N. D. Kantharia, Prof and head, pharmacology gave brief 

account of last meeting. Dr. N. D. Kantharia, co-ordinator shared his 

experience about the workshop he attended at national level. 

In the same meeting Dr. Mayur Chaudhari, a member of 
pharmacovigilance committee gave a lecture on " How to fill an ADR 

form?" All members appreciated it for its lucidity and importance.

In the same meeting, the future planning regarding
pharmacovigilance was discussed and date for the same was also 

decided. 

Dr. N. D. Kantharia thanked all the members. 

owkam 
Co-Ordinator
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